
 
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2019 9:18 AM 
To: Liza Miller 
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notification of Modification Applications to the North East Plot (SSD 6626 
MOD 2) and South East Plot (SSD 6633 MOD 2), Darling Square 
 
Dear Liza,  
 
The City has reviewed the modification application which relates to the installation of public art in 
Little Hay Street. 
 
No objection is raised by the City subject to the modification application.  

Please note that if the applicant in the future proposes to dedicate the artwork and/or Little Hay 
Street to the City that the artwork only be only to be transferred to the City of Sydney’s public art 
collection, in good condition, and that the City will undertake a review of the artwork condition, 
maintenance costs and any other issues to determine this. 
 
Regards 
 
Vanessa 
 
Vanessa Aziz  
Senior Planner  
Planning Assessments  

  

____ 

Telephone: +612 9246 7758 
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